
November 1949 

Tht- Durham Kenn8l V(lub met at the Forest Hills Club House on 
November 14th. 

The minutes of the last n~eting were reA.d and appro~td. 

Miss Norman gave a detailed report on the expenses of t he iog show. 

A motion was made and seconded that the Secretary buy a file box for 
all the Kennel Club material. 

It was decided to have a plan D. Sanction Match. It was suggested 
that the Chairman and Co-chairman, Mrs. Cuyler and Mrs. Hill work out all 
the details. It would be held the f i rst week inDece.mber. 

Dr. Hertha Sponer led a discussion on Dogs inGermany 

Mrs. Montsing~r and Peggy Montsinger and Dr.Dees were welcomed 
as guests. 

The meeting adjourned e.t 10:30. 


